
  04 May 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Federation Representative, 

 

The FIPS-Mouche General Assembly (GA) considers proposals for alterations to the competition rules 

and to statutes taking into account the motions by the member federations and the board.  

The year 2021 is an election year for the FIPS-Mouche board , Athletes Commission (election of 2 

persons at CIPS GA ) and Technical Committee (election of 3 persons at our GA). 

The update process of the rules and statutes takes place during the General Assembly (GA).  

The 2021 GA was due to be held in the April – May time frame and coincides with the CIPS congress.  

In light of the current COVID19 pandemic CIPS, together with the organiser ITALY (FIPSAS) , has decided 

to postpone the congress to 30 Sep – 2 Oct 2021. 

In case a physical GA meeting should prove impossible in 2021 the FIPS-Mouche Board intends holding 

an online meeting. We will keep you up to date on any evolution for this event. 

In order to prepare properly, members should submit motions for the General Assembly no later than 

31 May 2021 to the FIPS-Mouche General Secretariat.  

The candidatures for President, 1st and 2nd Vice-Presidents and General Secretary shall be presented 

to the Presidential Board at least 1 (one) month before the election day and shall be accompanied by 

a written consent of the Member Federation and of the candidate himself/herself. 

Nominations for the Athletes Commission and the Technical Committee should be provided for 

consideration by the board. 

Please send your proposals, candidatures and nominations to the General Secretary of FIPS-Mouche. 

 

Kind regards 

Stefan Allacker 

General Secretary 
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